
From: Kathleen Parsa [mailto:kathparsa@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2012 9:23 PM 
To: opinion@bakersfield.com 
Cc: Worl, Robert@Energy; PublicAdvisor@energy.state.ca.us; fred.pozzuto@netl.doe.gov 
Subject: docket # 08-AFC-8A 
 
  
Bakersfield is my hometown where I still have close family ties.  It breaks my heart to read about 
the proposed Hydrogen Energy CA plant that will certainly increase air pollution.   
  
Hello!  It has already been determined that Bakersfield has the worst air quality in the nation!  
Who wants to make it worse?       
  
Another major concern is their proposed plan to bury 2.5 million tons of carbon dioxide a year in 
the nearby Elk Hills oil field. USA TODAY reported a study by The National Research 
Council (June 16, 2012)  that burying carbon dioxide may pose a higher risk of seismic activity. 
   
Hello! This is ALREADY earthquake country!  Moreover, the San Andreas Fault is nearby.   
  
Hello!  Is anyone paying attention?   
  
Kathleen Fanucchi Parsa 
  
1790 Monita Drive 
Ventura, CA 93001 
805-653-1624 
  
cc: CEC, DOE   
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